Department of Education
Region IIT
DIVISION OF CITY SCHOOLS
Angeles City
- Jesus Street, Pulungbulu, Angeles City
Tel. No. (045) 322-5722; 888-0582; 322-4702 / Fax Nos. (045) 887-6099

June 22, 2016
Division Advisery
No.-53 S2016

To: All Public Elementary and Secondary Schools Principals/School
Heads

From: Schools Division Superintendent

Subject: Logistic Support of Sanofi Pasteur Company for the Dengue Vaccination
Program

L. Attached is the unnumbered memorandum from Ponciano A. Menguitao, OIC, Office of
the Director of Bureau of Learner Support Services dated May 26, 2016. Re: Sanofi Pastuer
Company expressing its support for any advocacy activities with regards to the dengue
vaccination program including its inclusion in the minutes of PTA meetings in the schools

2. With this, all schools may avail of the assistance by Sanofi Pasteur Company in the
Dengue Vaccination Advocacy during the conduct of PTA meetings in Schools.

3. Any questions and /or clarifications regarding the said activity shall be directed to the
Health and Nutrition Section of this Division.

4. Immediate and wide dissemination is desired.

LEILAN CUNANAN, CESO VI
Officer In Charge i
Office of the Schools Division Superintendeigw
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SUBIECT ;  OGISTIC SUPPORT OF SANGFI PASTEUR COMPANY FOR THE DENGUE
VACCINATION PROGRAM DURING PARENT-TEACHER ASSOCIATION {pTA}
MEETING

DATE © may26,2016 7

This has reference to the ongoing dengue vaccination program conducted in your
respective regions. There was Boor coverage of vaceination in the three regions as noted
during the TwWe meeting held on May 25, 2016

Ta increase the coverage of vaccination this coming opening of classes in June, The
PTA meating/assembly is 3 good avenus to re ativocate the importance of dengue
vaccination. There is a neeg o emphasize to the parents to sign the permits and, as much as
nossible, to accampany their children du ring vacdination time for histery taking purgoses.

In light of this matter, Sanofi #asteur Company expressed its support in the conduct
of PTA meetings i the stheols and in any advacacy activities for the dengue vaccination
program.

Should you wish to avail of assistance in advoracy measures of Sanofi Pasteyr, Ms
Ruby Dizon may be abie 1o help vou at twiephone no, 479-9124; cp no. U988-9583221 or
send an email at ru y.dizon wlipasteur.com

Thank you for your favorableresponse.



